
From: Anne Boland
To: Peter Habighorst
Date: 12/29/05 3:06PM
Subject: Braidwood Info

Per our discussion - the attached should provide you the additional information that you
requested. Please recognize that some of it is very preliminary regarding the 1998/2000 spills
and the inspection staff will pursue the historical actions in further detail during upcoming
inspections.

We alsD incorporated the new Q&A in the comm plan which should be out shortly.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Anne T. Boland, Deputy Director
Division of Reactor Safety
NRC Region IlIl
630-829-9701

CC: Benny Jose; Geoffrey Grant; James Caldwell; Mark Wilk; Richard
Skokov/ski; Stephen Klementowicz; Steven West


